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Did you know that BPAS, one of Britain’s biggest abortion providers,
has identified that the Government's punitive two-child Universal Credit limit
is “a significant factor” in many women deciding to abort their child?

Research carried out by BPAS confirmed that,"Among women who were aware
of the two-child limit and likely to be affected (women in receipt of Universal
Credit or Tax Credits), 57% said that the policy was important in their
decision-making around whether or not to continue the pregnancy.”

The two-child family credit cap is causing unnecessary suffering and is not
worthy of a caring society.

The two-child benefit cap targets the poor and vulnerable.
Please help mothers choose life and overturn the cruel and
punitive two-child benefit cap.
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